

Autumn Term 2016

Newsletter Number 6

Friday 14th October

Contact us on 01626 216300 or email admin@highweek-primary.devon.sch.uk

Website: www.highweekprimary.co.uk





We currently have a vacancy for a cleaner, if you would like some more in-

formation or an application form, please come to the school office to speak to Mrs Lowe.

Or call **01626 216300**

Breakfast and after school club is managed by Carole Rogers, please could all parents who need to pay or see Carole in the morning use the side entrance just next to the hall doors.

We would also like to remind you that after school club must be booked in advance via Carole her contact telephone no is:

07968891535

Please note the Pantomime is not a school trip and parents must accompany their children at this event.

Thank you to all of the parents who have volunteered to help at our Halloween Disco. we now have enough helpers so all children can be left with staff at the hall door. If you would like to volunteer at a future event please let us know.

Diary Dates

October

Friday 21st October

School closes at 3.30pm for half term

November

Tuesday 1st November

School reopens at 8.50am

Friday 11th November

Remembrance Day.

Tuesday 15th November

Year 5 & 6 trip to Kent's Cavern.

Friday 18th November

Children in Need.

Monday 28th—Wednesday 30th

November

Grenville House Residential.

Diary Dates

Thursday 20th October

Halloween school disco 6pm—7.30pm. Tickets to be purchased in advance.



HIGHWEEK

December

Thursday 8th December

Friends of Highweek Christmas Fayre.

Sunday 11th December

Cinderella at Torquay Princess Theatre.

School Core Value of The Week

This week we have been looking at the value of Responsibility

We have been working to teach the children in 'Taking responsibility for our actions'.



Can I take this opportunity to remind parents and visitors that we expect everyone to take responsibility for their behaviour and treat each other with courtesy and respect when visiting our school.

Any unacceptable behaviour by adults on our site will lead to further action being taken.

We ask that everyone adheres to our 'Acceptable Parent/ Carer Behaviour Policy' a copy of which you will find on our website.

A A A A

X X X X X X	****	
Well done to our Friday Flyers		
Mardle Mardle	Elise Darby	Harvey Smith
Bovey	Makenzie Cottam	Cameron Cook- son
Tavy	Martin Yonkov	Lily Grylls
Exe	Jake Dallow	Charlie Joint
Ashburn	Alisha Hewett	George Edworthy
Teign	Aaron Higgins	Mia Kiff
★ Torridge	Cassie Taylor	Shay Power
Tamar	Kane Darke	Hazel Box

Our lucky star winners who found the lucky stars under the pizza slice last Thursday were:
Oscar-James Moore - Mardle
Kyla Lewis - Dart

They have won £10 "Love to shop" youchers.

Golden Boot Winners



Dart class are this weeks winners, with the most children walking to school.

Well Done!



Attendance
Exe Class had 99.3%
attendance for the week
of 3rd—7th October.
Well done!

Remember our whole school attendance target for the year we are working to is **96.2%**. Missing school is missing

It is essential for children to attend as much school a possible if they are to get the most from their education and achieve their full potential.

The Mayor of Newton Abbot would like some help in designing a Christmas card.

The competition is open to all children in Reception, Year 1 & 2.

The card you design must be no bigger than A4 and the closing date is Thursday 2nd November. We cannot accept any after this date due to printing.

The mayor will choose a winner which will go to print and will be available to buy.
